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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – STARALAN 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 8 JANUARY 2013 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. S. Trenowden, has notified Thoroughbred 

Racing SA Stewards that after its run at Murray Bridge Wednesday, 17 October, STARALAN 

underwent a throat operation to treat a condition on 23 October 2012.  Mr. Trenowden 

advised the gelding is now back in work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

G.M. LOCH 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

8 January 2013 
 

 
 
 


